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My name is                 I am a mother and a grandmother of 26 

grandchildren and 2 great grandchildren, I have been breeding for over 20 years. My biggest concern 

with this draft bill is that it doesn’t give the right to residents of NSW to have a second opinion 

without a court order and there is not enough monitoring, transparency or accountability to those 

charged with policing these laws.9 




